
 

         
                                       

 
   

 

 

 
 

 
 

Families and Friends, 
Hope you are all well, 
especially during this 
very uncertain time.  
I would like to say that I  
have been very 
pleased with the 
students and their 
ability to adapt in an 
online setting. Well 
done and keep it up! 
The students have 
been learning a lot in  
our virtual classroom 
and have been 
working very hard.  

Here are some 
highlights of this 
month: 
In Language Arts, the 
students have been 
reading the story 
“Clean Clothes”and 
have been learning 
about how people 
washed their clothes in 
the past. They have 
also learned about 
different types of 
sentences such as 
Declarative and 
Interrogative 
sentences. The 

students have written 
descriptive pieces about 
why it is important to wash 
your hands after an 
activity. 
In Math, the students have 
been learning to divide 
numbers and have solved 
word problems orally. The 
students were encouraged 
to learn clue words in class 
to help them know whether 
to multiply or divide.  
In Science, the students 
have been learning about 
camouflage and about 
migration. A few examples 
of animals that migrate are 
monarch butterflies, 
whales, birds and locusts. 
In Art, the students learned 
about the famous artist, 
Pablo Picasso and about 
his life. They looked at some 
of his famous art work and 
then created their own 
using colours and shapes!  

Happy March!  
  

Miss. Sandra
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